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Proposition 65 Compliance Declaration

Screw cap’(Part no. 3020)

Date: 18 May 2022

To our valued customer:

Midwest Can has been a leader in the fuel container industry for almost 70 years. Our line of American made
gasoline, kerosene, and diesel fuel containers, funnels, drain pans, and related accessories are designed with your safety
in mind. We have always been committed to product innovation across our entire line of offerings that meet
environmental regulations including Proposition 65, the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986.

<

Midwest Can product #3020 (black screw cap used on fuel containers) contains only HDPE. That substance is
NOT listed as one of the chemicals known to the State of California to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity (The
Proposition 65 List).

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Patrick F. Haggerty

General €ounsel, VP Regulatory and Compliance
Midwest Can Company

10800 W. Belmont Avenue

Franklin Park, Il 60131



